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 Daisy Williams COMMEM

AIL

2015/3052/P 07/09/2015  19:45:10 I am concerned about the height of the proposed building and suggest it should be lower than 

surrounding buildings as it will block light and the current view.  The design is contrasting to the 

surrounding architecture, and so will impose on the area.  This should be kept to a minimum by 

reducing the size and reconsidering proportions.

Will there be problems with excavations in that small piece of land backing on to the railway line?

Also it seems a lot of flats to fit in a small space, which will mean a lot more cars parking on our street 

in what is already a congested area.

Construction will create a lot of noise and traffic, and access and work needs to be limited to sociable 

hours, and not weekends or evenings.

38c Caversham 
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